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Infant’s Christmas Performance  

It’s A Party 
 

Tuesday 13th December 2022 and Thursday 15th December 2022 
 
 

Tuesday 22nd November 2022 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The infant classes will be presenting their amazing Christmas show, ‘It’s A Party’ on Tuesday 13th and Thursday 
15th December 2022 at 2.00 pm in the school hall. 
 
This year we are holding the performance over two days to ensure the hall is not overcrowded and parents & 
carers can enjoy the performance. Unfortunately, the seat allocation will be the same as in previous years, a 
maximum of 2 per family.  Please complete the google form to book your seats. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeItGqvcM4Rk0bNwBo7jYraEDL_sTYfJQGMjLkHo3y6grJC2A/viewfo
rm?usp=sf_link  
 
On Tuesday 13th December the show will be for Year 1 parents and Reception parents who do not have siblings at 
St John’s. Thursday 15th December will be for all Year 2 parents and Reception parents who have siblings at St 
Johns. 
 
I hope you can attend this amazing show and celebrate your child’s achievements on stage. 
 
 
 
Many thanks  
 
 
Mrs Lindsey Hodgson  
Head of School  
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